Share your enthusiasm for reading with your Friends!

FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY BOOK DISCUSSION

meets in the Topping Room on the first Saturday of the month from 10 am to noon. This group reads a variety of fiction and non-fiction and is always open to new members!

Saturday, November 4:

Wuthering Heights

by Emily Bronte

Saturday, December 2:

Travels with Myself and Another

by Martha Gellhorn

Saturday, January 6:

Hunger of Memory: The Education of Richard Rodriguez

by Richard Rodriguez

Saturday, February 3:

The Woman Next Door

by Yewande Omotoso

For more info, call Marcia at 407-3510 or e-mail marciarenee@gmail.com

OFFICERS

PRESIDENT Kathy Thomson

VICE PRESIDENT Marianne Coffey

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

Star Soto

TREASURER Gary Stephens

Ventura Friends of the Library

P.O. Box 403, Ventura, CA 93002

www.venturafriendsofthelibrary.org email:

friends@venturafriendsofthelibrary.org
Newsletter editor: Mary Olson



Coming Soon!

Thanks to those have donated to the new branch!

Don Belless Charles Cole Monte & Dorothy Elchoness Jill Forman Marcia Herter Clyde Hoffman Maryanne Irving Jim & Diana Kyle Carol Lindberg Peter L. Magoon Harry Maynard Traci Miller Lawrence & Ethel Mills Marietta O'Farrell Barbara Paarmann Berta Steele Mary Stewart Virginia Stout Stephanie Tiffany Merilyn Thompson

Ventura FOL can now take credit and debit cards to renew your memberships and to receive donations.

Kathleen Yuss

You can go to:

https://www.squareup.com/ store/VFOL

to renew your membership or to make a tax-deductible donation for general or specific purposes.

Coming Soon! Watch for Grand Opening of Hill Road Library in December!



Folks, get your library cards ready and join us in supporting an exciting new branch coming to East Ventura this fall!

As a part of the Ventura County Library System, the Hill Road Library will be a convenient place to pick-up/drop-off books and so much more. It will feature literacy services or all ages, after school homework tutoring, and access to 21st Century technology. As a new resident of Ventura and a father of two young children, I have vested interest in seeing this family-friendly library become a safe and dynamic part of the community.

On behalf of the library team, we appreciate your help in making this neighborhood center a success!

Best regards,
Antonio Apodaca
Librarian Adventurer
Future Manager of the Hill Road Library



Reminder:

If it's time for the Annual

Meeting,

it's time to think about

renewing your membership!